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Here are the minutes for the Soul Fly 
Band meeting on 30th April 2021. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
The Soul Fly Band held a meeting at 
the Gig Buddies office! 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
The people that came to the meeting 
were: Audrey, Nalyn, Joni, Lachie, 
Stavros, Jack, Chelsea & Matt.  
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
First, we each shared some good 
news from our lives! 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Next, we spoke about National 
Volunteer Week 
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We talked about asking buddies and 
volunteers to film a video of 
themselves answering 5 questions 
about their Gig Buddies experience. 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
Gig Buddies can then share them 
across social media and use them to 
encourage new sign ups both in 
Sydney and also on the NSW Central 
Coast. 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Speaking of which, Gig Buddies 
recently launched a Central Coast 
arm of the project! 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Gig Buddies Community Engagement 
Coordinator Matthew Collins 
recently moved to the Central Coast. 
He will coordinate the Gig Buddies 
project up there. 
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During our meeting, we talked about 
ideas for recruiting volunteers and 
buddies on the Central coast. 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
Jack suggested an SFB member go up 
to a Central Coast event to talk 
about their experiences. 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
Nalyn suggested a referral system 
where Sydney buddies can 
recommend their friends on the 
Central Coast to sign up. Sydney 
buddies could then win a prize for 
the most referrals. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Audrey suggested a volunteer 
workshop, where Sydney vols could 
go to the Central Coast and talk to 
other volunteers. She also 
recommended talking to other 
volunteer organisations in the area. 
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Finally, we started to review the 
face-to-face training that Gig 
Buddies runs for new volunteers. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
As a group, we provided feedback on 
the face-to-face training and ideas 
for things to include. 
 

 
 

 
 
Next Soul Fly Band Meeting: 
Friday 28th May 2021,  
 
Thanks for reading!  
 
 

 


